

## St Benedict's Primary School

P.O. Box 59, Tallara Parkway NARRABUNDAH, ACT, 2904

Ph: 02 6295 8027

Email: Office.StBenedicts@cg.catholic.edu.au

## Year 3 Thursday and Friday Term 4, Week 1, 2018

Dear Parents/0	Carers.
----------------	---------

Ms Ellison and Ms Jones will be taking Year 4 on the camp to Sydney this Thursday and Friday.

While they are away, Year 3 will participate in activities at school, with their school routine having as minimal interruptions as possible. Miss Sophie Hall will be looking after Year 3 for both Thursday and Friday and the children will participate in a range of activities over the two days. The students are to wear their school uniform as usual.

Yours sincerely,

Rachel Smith Camille Gerbich and Nicole Jones

Principal Year 3/4 Teachers